WHATCOM COUNTY

Health Department



Regina A. Delahunt, Director Greg Stern, M.D., Health Officer

Memorandum

TO:

JACK LOUWS

FROM:

Jackie Mitchell

DATE:

04/04/19

RE:

Recommendation for reappointment to the North Sound Behavioral

Health Organization Advisory Board

I am pleased to forward a recommendation for the North Sound Behavioral Health Organization (BHO) Advisory Board.

Arlene Feld is a candidate who was first appointed to the North Sound BHO Advisory Board in 2017, and her first partial term recently expired on 1/31/19. Arlene has experience as a mental health professional in Whatcom County, and she is currently a member of several other local boards and committees. She is excited and looking forward to her second board appointment.

We highly recommend Arlene for reappointment to the BHO Advisory Board.

Thank you for considering this recommendation for reappointment.

